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Dear Parents 
 
Foundation Class Visit to Legoland – Monday 19th June 2023 
 
As part of our focus on developing communication, language, vocabulary and social skills, Foundation Class 
have the opportunity to take part in an interactive workshop called ‘Build a Story’ at Legoland in Windsor. 
 
The workshops will kick-start creativity, and boost speaking and listening skills. Children will work together 
in small groups to create and build stories with LEGO® bricks, which they can then share with the class. 
 
A full risk assessment will be completed to ensure safety of all children and adults.  
 
The children will be required to wear their school uniform and take a packed lunch, as we will be having a 
picnic at Legoland after the workshop. We will then hopefully have the opportunity to explore and go on a 
ride or two, before returning to school for 3.10pm. School will provide the fruit snacks. 
 
We would be grateful if you could send in a voluntary contribution of £20 per child in order to cover the 
cost of coach hire and entry in to the park. If we do not receive adequate funding, unfortunately the trip 
may not be able to go ahead. In order to keep the cost of the trip as low as possible, I have negotiated with 
Legoland to waiver the cost of the workshop. We have also planned in some fundraising to contribute 
towards the cost. 
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9.15am in order to arrive at Legoland and settle the children in time 
for the start of their session at 10.30am. We aim to be arriving back at school at 3.10pm. 
 
Please complete and return the attached ‘Parental Consent Form’ along with your voluntary contribution 
of £20 to the school office by Friday 9th June 2023. Contributions and consent can also be made via 
ParentPay. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Shafique 
EYFS Class Teacher 
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